
Wiltshire Council 
 
Cabinet 
 
18 October 2011 

 
Public Participation 

Statement from Mr Ian Newman Chair of Salisbury City Centre Management 
 
 
Statement 
 
 

Whether Wiltshire Council can in some way support the retail businesses in 
Salisbury.  Whilst we (SCCM) recognise that WC, themselves are under financial 
constraints our retail offer is not as good as our competitor cities/large towns and, 
until the Central and Maltings development scheme is up and running, we would 
therefore ask for some assistance with regard to parking charges.  We also 
recognise the environmental benefits of park and ride and that we should do all we 
can to promote this. 
 


